XKlassen Driving School
(Prince Albert) Ltd.

Hello 2020/2021 Driver Education Students!!

Driver Education for the 2020/2021 school year is changing!!

Classroom sessions are moving out of the classroom and will now be delivered as Online Classes!
Klassen Driving School (Prince Albert) Ltd. will be running online classes starting in July. Below is an
outline of the requirements for students to attend these classes, as well as class dates and times.

This means that for WP Sandin, Canwood, Debden and Big River, there will be NO classroom
sessions delivered in the school this fall. Online classes will be the option for students from these
schools.

In person classes will only be offered at the following schools.

Carlton Comprehensive High School — September 2020

PACI - October 2020

Wesmor Public High School — January 2021

(Students from any SK Rivers High School are eligible to enroll for these classes, but they will be
responsible for their own transportation to & from PA to attend in person classes.)

Students are strongly urged to participate in the online classes offered with school they are registered
in.

Online classes for WP Sandin, Canwood, Debden, and Big River Schools will run from July 6 — August 14

To be eligible for online Driver Education, students must be 15 years of age on or before December 31,
2020. Students must also obtain an SGI Customer Number and activate a MySGI Account online (these
are free of charge but you will need to visit a motor license issuer to obtain them)

Please contact your instructor, Cindy Schneider to provide contact information and valid email
address so that registration information can be sent out to you.
Cindy can be reached by phone or text at 306.292.9739 or email at acksdriving@gmail.com

Deadline for registration at WP Sandin, Canwood, Debden & Big River Schools is Monday June 22, 2020

Stay safe and healthy,
Klassen Driving School (Prince Albert) Ltd.
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